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Hydrogen Fuel-Cell Electric Bus Pilot Update

On February 9, 2020, ten hydrogen fuel-cell electric buses began operating in revenue service on
routes that run through disadvantaged communities and the hydrogen fueling station was readied for
full production use. This report provides a six-month update on the buses and fueling station
performance.

Receive and file as an information item.
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